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October 19, 2012





IXL


As you know, students are expected to master an IXL skill every week and practice the other assigned skills.  This week’s skills are A.6, B.6 and C.4.  This assignment is due on Friday, October 26th.  Students will receive a grade for this assignment from the following rubric.


100% - Practice 3 skills AND Master 1 skill


85% - Master 1 skill


75% - Practice 3 skills


65% - Practice 2 skills


50% - Practice 1 skill


0% - Practiced 0 skills








Don’t forget…


Book-It Projects are due on Friday, October 26th.  





Good-Fit Books


Last month we began using Good-Fit book bags for the students.  The expectation is that all students will have a chapter book and another piece of reading material in their Good-Fit book bag at all times.  This bag is supposed to be with the students during the day and go home with them each night to promote independent reading at school and at home.  We have noticed that even with many reminders, many students do not have their books.  Please help your child pick out a new book when they are ready and remind him/her to bring them everyday.  We will be doing checks to make sure they have their Good-Fit books.  Thank you!





Information about our Halloween breakfast is located in your child’s Friday Folder.  Permission slips must be handed in by October 26th.  


Thank you!





Halloween Treats


Students are allowed to bring in treats to pass out on Halloween if they wish. All treats will be sent home; not treats will be eaten at school.  





    Upcoming Dates





Oct. 23	Donuts w/Dad A-L


Oct. 24	Donuts w/Dad M-Z


Oct. 25	CSI Presentations


Oct. 26	Spirit Wear Sale Begins


		Trunk or Treat 6:30


Oct. 31 	Parade 10


		Dismissal @ 11:32


Nov. 2	End of 1st Quarter


Nov. 4	Daylight Savings


Nov. 6	No School


Nov. 7	GPTO Meeting 7pm


Nov. 10	Mom to Mom 8:30-1


	








Conferences


If you have still not signed up for a conference, please contact your child’s teacher.  Conferences are on Wednesday, November 14th and Thursday, November 15th.    








Don’t forget to check us out at fourthgradegraebner.weebly.com


AND


Graebner’s PTO website at


www.graebnerpto.com














